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JANUARY CLASSES START SOON AND IT ’ S TIME FOR A FIELD TRIP ! !  

 

TheWALL  

Dear Members 

 

Classes for the spring semester of 2016 begin on 

Wednesday, January 6.  There is still time to  

register, if you have not yet done so.  However, 

several classes are filled and there is a waiting 

list for the following classes: Chinese Cooking 

Demonstration; and Great Decisions (sections 1 

& 2).  Also, there are only a few slots left in  

Decoding DNA; Shakespeare on Page and Stage; 

and the Wesleyan Collection of Fine Arts,  

Decorative Art, Furniture & Costumes. 

 

For the first time, WALL is running a bus trip and 

the destination is the Steffen Thomas Museum of 

Art in Madison, GA.  The cost of the bus trip is 

$15 and the entry fee to the museum is $3.  At 

least four more members are required in order to 

reach the minimum number required to meet the 

expense of the bus, so please support WALL and 

join in the fun.  The $15 bus fee must be paid by 

separate check, made payable to Wesleyan  

College with “bus trip” on the memo line.  In the 

event an insufficient number of members sign up 

for the trip, your bus fee will be refunded.  The $3 

admission fee is payable at the museum. 

 

A full January calendar is available on page 2 of 

this newsletter. And any questions can be  

directed to our terrific Wesleyan coordinator  

Hannah Doan. Her email address is 

hdoan@wesleyan college.edu 
 

 

The WALL 

Holiday  

Luncheon was 

full of good 

cheer (and gifts). 
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Nan Cleveland, President 

(478) 784-1300 

nancleveland@cox.net 

Sandra Tharpe, Immediate Past-President and Public  

Relations Chair 

(478) 342-8702 

stharpe69@gmail.com  

President- Elect, Vacant 

Jane Eisner, Curriculum Chair,  

(478) 405-6784 

jce0703@mac.com  

Vince Coughlin, Curriculum-Elect  and Membership Chair 

(478) 405-6036 

vince.coughlin@cox.net  

Secretary, Vacant 

Vivia Fowler, Professor of Religious Studies, Provost 

of Wesleyan College, Vice President for Academic Af-

fairs and Liaison to the WALL Program 

(478) 757-5228  

vfowler@wesleyancollege.edu  

Dawn Nash, Associate Vice President of Business and 

Controller for Wesleyan College/WALL Treasurer  

(478) 757-5115  

dnash@wesleyancollege.edu  

WALL Board Members 2014-2015 
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TERRY HOLLAND SHOWS MEMBERS HOW A FEW ADDITIONS CAN TAKE YOUR  

DECORATING TO A NEW LEVEL. IT WORKS FOR PROJECTS YEAR -ROUND 

For the first time, the Academy is planning to hit the road for 

a special tour of the Steffen Thomas Museum of Art in  

Madison, GA .  The cost of the bus trip is $15 and the entry 

fee to the museum is $3.  As we mentioned earlier in the 

newsletter, we need at least four more members to sign up. 

So save the date, Monday February 29th and contact  

Hannah Doan to reserve your place. Hannah’s email is 

hdoan@wesleyancollege.edu. 

A FIELD TRIP TO FINE ART  
MADISON , GA WELCOMES WALL 
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Wall Members, 

The new year 2016, the month of 

January is here . 

We have wonderful days ahead. 

Classes to attend; that will have new 

ideas and information. Also there will 

be new and old members to greet and 

meet. 

Ware all excited about being together 

again. 

Happy New Year everyone. 


